Terry Lake Recreation Association
2022 Winter Newsletter

Dues Notice:

The dues renewal and boat registration forms are enclosed. Note that the annual dues are still $325 for Active
membership. Please complete and return both forms with your payment by April 1. “PAYPAL” is an option for
membership payment, but please mail both of your forms back to us for our records. PayPal’s fees are about 3.6% higher.

Membership Undate:

There are now 238 member households in TLRA, which includes 13 new members in the last year. Please help us educate
all our new members. (All have received copies of the TLRA Rules & Regulation’s.) An email survey will be coming to
ask about your concerns for the lake and our organization.

Boat Stickers:

2022 boat stickers will be mailed out by the first part of May. Please put 2 of these on all your watercraft and trailers as
this is the only way we have of monitoring lake use by members, and it helps in returning “lost” boats.

Matching Funds Projects and Erosion Control

For 2022, the TLRA board will focus on erosion control projects and will provide matching funds for member’s shoreline
projects. Also, TLRA received a grant from Larimer County for $2856 that will be “matched” by $1500 from TLRA for
erosion control on Terry Point. There is an opportunity for you to donate to the project. A letter describing it is enclosed.

Fish stocking:
Fingerling walleye, perch, bluegill, crappie, and largemouth bass were stocked in Terry Lake in November.
RULES and REGULATIONS - REMINDERS:

1. Dogs on any TLRA leased property MUST be on a leash or under voice command! For any problem animals, take
a photo if possible, and promptly call animal control at 790-226-3647 or Sheriff at 970-498-5100.

2. All boats and trailers on TLRA property must have current stickers.
3. All guests on TLRA property MUST be accompanied by a TLRA member and NO guest boats are allowed.

4. If you are renting your property, the renters names and contact info needs to be on file with TLRA.

5. All shoreline projects MUST be approved by the TLRA Board and by Larimer & Weld Reservoir Company.

6. Please do not dump yard waste on TLRA leased property! (Take it to Hageman’s or the Larimer County Landfill.)
7. Remember that ALL lake activities are use at your own risk!

8. Caution on the ice!!! Stay away from the outlet area it is unsafe!!!

*** Check out our WEBSITE — www.TLRA.CO —We appreciate your suggestions.



http://www.tlra.co/




